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February 27, 2023 
 
 
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Community, 

Registration for the 2023-2024 academic school year will be this week on Tuesday, February 28, 
3:00-5:30pm, Wednesday, March 1, 3:00-5:30pm and Thursday, March 2, 3:00-5:30pm for 
current students in good standing and recently accepted students at Nazareth School. If you are 
unable to register at one of these times, please contact the office for an appointment. Please note 
a $100 Registration fee for each child will be charged after March 3, 2023.  
 
If you have a child who is not currently enrolled at Nazareth School and will be ready for school 
in the fall, please call our registrar, Mrs. Nancy Maldonado, in the office so we may place 
him/her on the priority list. Please call Mrs. Barragan if your child will be ready for Preschool.  
 
It is with great sadness in our hearts to announce that Mrs. Ahna Johnson and Mrs. Debbie 
Rosenberger will not be returning to Nazareth School in the Fall, both their husbands are 
relocating to another state. Mr. Johnson is a navy doctor and has been reassigned to Washington 
State and Mr. Rosenberger has a fabulous new job in Arizona. Please wish them well as they 
both begin a new adventure in their lives. The search is on for a wonderful new Learning 
Resource Director and kindergarten teacher, both of whom will be the right fit for both your 
children and the Nazareth Community. We promise to communicate promptly, and we continue 
to ensure your children are well taken care of both in their education and their Catholic faith.  
 
We look forward to seeing you this week at registration. 
 
 
God Bless,  
 
 
Mrs. René Coons  
Principal 
Nazareth School 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch over us and protect us. 
 
 
Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who 
are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted 
in Catholic tradition. 


